Title I Plan
2013-2014
· Each year LEA’s are required to submit a Title I application for federal funds that will be used to provide instructional activities and services to help disadvantaged children meet high standards.
· In Edenton-Chowan our Title I funds are used for school-wide assistance to our PreK-5 schools

· Funding from Title I will be used for the following in 2013-2014:

· Teacher and teacher assistant salaries PreK-5

· Administrative salaries to direct the Title I Program

· Parental involvement activities 

· Professional development activities for White Oak/Walker PreK-5 to strengthen best practices in the classroom through:
· Professional Learning Communities 
· Grade level planning sessions
· PreK-5 curriculum mapping 
· Continued development and refinement of units of study for Common Core State Standards and Essential Standards
· The plan will be advertised as required by law for public review and the plan draft will be made available on Friday, June 21, 2013.
· The plan is being submitted to the Department of Public Instruction via the Comprehensive Continuous Improvement Plan (CCIP) electronic system.
· We are meeting the requirement of the law by sharing the components of the plan with the Board of Education and asking the board to approve the plan.

